
Circle Time 
In November, we will learn about the letters F, G, H, and I 
along with the numbers 2 & 3. We will also talk about the 
color Red, Green and Yellow. We also talk about the weath-
er outside and dress  our weather bears in the appropriate 
outdoor clothing.  

Bible Time 
In November, we will learn about Moses and the floating 
basket, The burning bush, Pharaoh and the ten plagues, 
the Red Sea and the 10 Commandments. We may also 
start the Christmas story of Jesus birth. 
 
Attention: 
EGC Church is an election polling place. Please be aware 
that there will be extra traffic in the parking place and 
our gym on November 8. 

This month at preschool will be full of fun with 
Thanksgiving coming soon. We will talk about what we are 
thankful for and about the first Thanksgiving. We will 
also be making Indian head dresses and Pilgrim hats to 
wear at our Thanksgiving feast. On Monday, November 
21st we will be having our Thanksgiving Feast. Our feast 
includes a variety of foods, even a turkey! Sign up sheets 
will be posted before our feast so that you can 
contribute to our bountiful meal or volunteer to help out 
that day. 
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DATES TO  

REMEMBER 
11/1 Wear Red 

11/4 Pies orders due in 

11/8 Wear  Green 

11/15 Hat Day -Please 
wear/bring your favorite 
hat! 

11/21 Thanksgiving Feast 

11/29 Wear Yellow 

12/19 Christmas Program 

12/20 Snow Date for 
Christmas program 

Thank God for dirty 
dishes, They have a 
tale to tell; While 
others may go hungry 
We’ve eaten well. 
With home, health 
and happiness I 
shouldn’t want to 
fuss, By the stack of 
evidence God’s been 
very good to us! 



.  

Contact Information 
Should you need to reach us during school 
hours our phone number is 518-280-7865 

You may also email us at 

preschool@egcchurch.org 

Additional copies of our newsletters are 
available on our web site at  

www.egcchurch.org 
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Busy? Stressed?  
Don’t Bake? 

Need Christmas gift ideas?  
Let us Help you with those 

Last minute Thanksgiving pies and 
breads!! 

EGCC Preschool is selling fresh baked 
pies and breads from Mourningkill 

Farms Bakeshop. Pies will be availa-
ble in 10” for $15.  A variety of 

breads are available for $6.50. Deliv-
ery will be on Tuesday Nov 22nd, pies 
may be picked up during school hours 
9:00–noon and Wednesday Nov 23rd 

8:00-11:00. If you can not pick up 
your order then, please make ar-

rangements for someone to get your 
order or call the preschool before 
11/22. We also have certificates 

available for purchase that are good 
to get a pie at another time of the 

year which is great for Christmas or 
Easter.  Order forms  can also be 

found on the church web site and are 
also available at preschool . Orders 
and payment must be received by 

November 4th. Please make checks 
payable to  

East Glenville Preschool.  
Thank you for your support. 
 
 

Upcoming Events At East  

Glenville Church 

You are invited to participate in any of the 
events taking place at EGCC.  If you have 
any questions about any of them you may call 
the church office at 518-399-3151 or visit 
the website at www.egccurch.org 

 

November 20 Praise and Worship 7:00 pm 

Reminder: 
We follow BH-BL schools for snow days.  
If they have any delay, preschool will be 
closed. 

One Starry Night  

Saturday, December 10  

from 2-4 pm and from 6-8 pm. 

 
Imagine a visit to Jesus’ birthplace, where you 
experience what life was like when Jesus was 
born. The marketplace will feature different 
stations such as a bakery, a working woodshop, 
and a spice shop. There is a also a living nativi-
ty with Joseph, Mary and baby Jesus. 
It will feature costumed characters from Bib-
lical times who will welcome families, in hope 
that they will be reminded of the true meaning 
of the season. 

Children from age 4 - grade 5 are invited to 
sing at the 2-4 session of One Starry Night 
with the Praise Gang, East Glenville Community 
Church’s children’s choir. Rehearsals are on 
Wednesday evenings from 6:30-7:15pm.  
If your child is interested, please see Miss 
Mandy or Linda Wachtel. 


